
 
 

 

Dear Sir or Madam, 
 

The Authorities responsible for the  
INTERREG IVA 2 Seas crossborder cooperation Programme 

France – England – Flanders – The Netherlands  
 

have the honour of inviting you to the 
 

2nd edition of the 2 Seas Programme Cooperation Fair 
 

« Developing your cross border ambitions »  
 

 
which will take place on 

 
23 September 2010  

 
at  
 

the De Vere Royal Bath Hotel, Bournemouth (UK) 
 
 

As in the previous edition, the Cooperation Fair aims to set up a network of potential partners 
interested in the development of cross border cooperation projects. 

 
Everything will be arranged to ensure participants meet each other according to shared interests and 

have the time to set up the foundations of a common project together. 
 

At the end of 2010, little time remains to start up new projects under the current programming 
period, and it is vital that those who still hope to be a part of a IVA 2 Seas project have the time to 

set up, develop the content and implement their plans.  
 

Be « a proactive partner »! 
 
All participants are asked to sign up for their chosen priority and theme of the day, and project ideas 
will be given pride of place in the cooperation area. Everyone, especially those with project ideas will 

be expected to use every opportunity to turn ideas into applications.  
 

For more information please click on the following link and  
register to attend the Cooperation Fair before 3 September 2010: 

 
http://interreg4a-2mers.eu/cooperationfair2/cooperation.php?lang=uk 

 
For more information please refer to the ‘Practical Information’ document and direct any questions to 
b.ulyett@interreg4a-2mers.eu at the Joint Technical Secretariat INTERREG IVA 2 Seas. 
 
We look forward to welcoming you in Bournemouth! 
 
 

The INTERREG IVA 2 Seas Team. 


